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REDACTED

RE: Waiver Request to Obtain Growth Numbering Resources in Milford, NH

Dear Ms. I-lowland:

Please accept this “safety valve request” to overturn Neustar’s denial of Freedom Ring
Communications, LL.C. d/b/a BayRing Communications’ (BayRing’s) request of a one-
thousand block of numbers in Milford, NH. BayRing has not reached the 75 percent
utilization threshold in the Milford rate center.

Please accept this request for a state waiver in order to be assigned a growth block of
numbers in the Milford, NH rate center. The request for resources has been submitted to
the Pooling Administration and the denial from Neustar is enclosed. Our customer will
begin to activate these numbers as soon as they are in effect.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 603-766-1672, or by email to jhassen@oxfordnetworks.com.

Sincerely,

Jennifer M. Hassen
Billing Manager
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